
 

PARTNERING FOR A HEALTHY EUROA
From 1 July 2024, Euroa Health’s 
acute care services, including 
hospital-based, urgent care and 
medical imaging, will transition to  
GV Health.  

The GraniteHill Aged Care facility 
and other community services will 
continue to be delivered by Euroa 
Health.

What is the current status of the acute care 
services transition?
• An implementation plan is underway to ensure 

a smooth transition on 1 July 2024. This 
includes several key strategies and initiatives. 

• An interim Euroa Integration Community 
Reference Group is being established to 
consult with GV Health, Euroa Health and the 
community on various aspects of the transition. 
One of the first items of business for the Group 
will be to assist in naming the acute care 
services campus in Euroa.

• A Director of Nursing/Campus Manager 
position has been advertised.

What’s happening next?
• In the next month, the GV Health implementation team 

will continue to work closely with Euroa Health to 
ensure a smooth transition of existing services.

• The Euroa Integration Community Reference Group 
will be set up and actively consulted to support the 
transition.

• Community members will be asked to vote on a new 
name for the acute care services campus in Euroa. 
More information on how to do this will be advised 
closer to the time.

• The establishment of new leadership at GV Health’s 
Euroa campus will begin. They will help guide 
current Euroa acute care staff through the 
transition from a private to public 
healthcare setting.

For any feedback or questions about the 
transition, please contact GV Health
gvhealth.org.au/about/feedback/

Melissa Seymour,  
Euroa Health Chief Executive Officer

“I am very pleased with the progress of the transition 
activities to date. I am looking forward to working with 
the new Euroa Integration Community Reference Group 
when they are established to also support a smooth 
transition of Euroa’s acute care services to GV Health.”

Matt Sharp,  
GV Health Chief Executive

“GV Health is committed to ensuring that acute care 
services currently delivered by Euroa Health will 
continue from the transition date of 1 July 2024 - so 
that Euroa and Strathbogie Shire residents have access 
to local acute care services, for the long-term.”

EUROA HEALTH AND GV HEALTH: 


